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Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk meets with
representative of Assyrian Church of the East

DECR Communication Service, 20.09.2022.  

On September 20, Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk received Chorebishop Samano Odisho, rector
of the Assyrian church Mat Maryam in Moscow. 

 They were joined at the meeting, which took place at the Moscow Patriarchate’s Department for
External Church Relations by hieromonk Stefan (Igumnov), DECR secretary for inter-Christian relations,
and deacon Roland Bidzhamov. 

 Discussed were issues pertaining to cooperation between the Russian Orthodox Church and the
Assyrian Church of the East. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/89662/
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